
PUBLIC HEARING 

The Mayor and Council of Penn Hills will hold a public hearing on March 19, 2018, during its regular 

council meeting, beginning at 7:30 P.M. in Council Chambers located at 12245 Frankstown Road, 

Pittsburgh, PA 15235 to consider the following: 

A resolution approving the transfer of Pennsylvania Liquor Control Board License R-10294by The 

Warehouse VR, LLC. into the Municipality of Penn Hills to restaurant facilities to be located at 4350 

Verona Road from Baldwin, Allegheny County, Pennsylvania.  The purpose of this meeting will be to 

permit interested parties to state their concerns regarding the transfer of the Liquor License to the 

Municipality of Penn Hills. 

A copy of the application is available for public inspection in the offices of the Planning Department 

located at 12245 Frankstown Road, Pittsburgh, PA 15235.  All persons wishing to be heard should 

appear at the meeting. 

 

Chris Blackwell 

Director, Dept. of Planning & 

Economic Development 


